
 

Scheduled Service Interruption for Portions of Feeder 9C – Friday, June 6 

St. Thomas, U.S. Virgin Islands (June 5, 2025) — The Virgin Islands Water and Power Authority 
(“WAPA” or “the Authority”) advises customers of a scheduled electrical service interruption 
on Friday, June 6, 2025, from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., affecting approximately 1,864 
customers on Feeder 9C. 

Areas impacted include Nadir, Frydenhoj, Nazareth, and Red Hook Airport. 

This outage is necessary to allow WAPA crews to safely replace a damaged utility pole and 
complete critical infrastructure work in the area. 

WAPA appreciates the community’s understanding and patience as we work to enhance the 
reliability and safety of the electrical grid. 
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